
 
 

 
 

18th June 2019  

Peak Season Surcharge (PSS) – NZ to PNG 

Dear Valued Customer,  

A Peak Season Surcharge will be introduced for all new bookings on Pacific Forum 
Line services NZ to PNG with a Bill of Lading dated on or after 1st August 2019 for 
the following markets:  
 

From:  
New Zealand  
To:  
Papua New Guinea  

 
For the amounts of:  

                           USD 8 per RVT 
                          USD 125 per TEU 
                          USD 250 per FEU 

 

Pacific Forum Line will continue to monitor vessel utilisations and may revise this PSS 

accordingly.  

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Pacific Forum Line 

www.pacificforumline.com 

 

http://www.pacificforumline.com/

